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OSHA has proposed a new rule that has been published in the Federal Register and is 
now available for viewing. OSHA is encouraging the submission of public comments in 
response to the proposed rule. The comment period ends on June 21, 2024. 
 
The focus of the proposed Emergency Response rule is to provide basic workplace 
protections for workers who respond to emergencies as part of their regularly assigned 
duties. It expands the scope to include emergency medical services and technical search 
and rescue, so your comments are important as this rule moves forward. 
 
Complete information can be found at Emergency Response Rulemaking | Occupational 
Safety and Health Administration (osha.gov).  
 
Please take some time and share your comments to make your voice heard.   
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